
  

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, Vice 

President Jon Ritchie, Members: Douglas Hurst, 
Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Heidi Alder 

Legal Counsel

DATE: September 25,  2023

SUBJECT: Update of Policy 4160 Residency and Enrollment on a second read

On May 3, 2023,  policy 4160 Residency and Enrollment, was approved on a first 
reading. We have included a section regarding the entrance age for enrollment in this 
updated policy as well as added information on boundary exceptions related to the Dual 
Immersion Program. The purpose of this update is to align the policy with the current 
Utah codes/statutes. We are seeking Board approval of this policy on a second read.


